
BROOKTHORPE-WITH-WHADDON PARISH COUNCIL 

 

PRECEPT JUSTIFICATION FOR FINANCIAL YEAR 2018/19 

 

On 5th December 2017 the Council set a budget of £27,466 and a precept of £13,250.  This is 

an increase of £1,750 on the precept for 2017/18.  The remaining money of £14,261 will be 

paid from reserves. 

As a result of purchasing the BT telephone box the Council now wishes to refurbish it to 

house a defibrillator for Brookthorpe.  The Council has budgeted £3,000 for this. 

Other increases result from the increase in community events budget as well as inflation 

expenses. 

The Council feels that this is justified for the above projects to take place. 

 


